Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From:

David Allen [dallen@aquascienceengineers.com]

Sent:

Wednesday, January 09, 2008 10:48 AM

To:

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject:

Status of Oakland truck Stop Remedial Activities

Dear Jerry,

Just wanted to keep you informed of recent developments regarding the remediation activities proposed for the SF Oakland Truck Stop. 3 weeks ago, Aqua Science Engineers (ASE) sent a cost pre-approval package to Dave Charter at the USTCF. I just got off the phone with Mr. Charter, and he confirmed that his agency has received the package, but has not yet looked at it. He figured it may take 30 days to receive anything in writing. Our client, Mr. Saidian, and the tenant, Mr. Zadik, are prepared to begin immediately upon receipt of pre-approval. I will let you know by email any further information regarding this matter as soon as I have new info to report. Thank you for your efforts in this project. Regards.

David Allen
Vice President
Aqua Science Engineers, Inc.
55 Oak Court, Suite 220, Danville, CA 94526
925.820.9391 (office)
925.837.4853 (fax)
925.819.0963 (mobile)
dallen@aquascienceengineers.com